
 
 

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF CUSTOM HOUSE QUAY,  FOR TEA ON THE QUAY,  

Sunday 30th April 2017 : Ref. 17/W005 

 
TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF THROUGH ROAD WAITING OR LOADING AND UNLOADING 

 
Sunday 30th April 2017 – Tea on the Quay 

 
On the above dates Custom House Quay (from St Mary Street to Town Bridge) will be closed to vehicular 
traffic between 8.00am and 11.00pm. 

 
Pedestrian access to the area between the ‘Rendezvous’ and St Mary Street will be restricted. Pedestrians 
will be permitted to use Town Bridge Steps upwards from Custom House Quay to Town Bridge only. 
 
The alternative routes for through traffic will be from the west via Commercial Road, Lower St Alban 
Street and St Thomas Street to St Edmund Street and from the east via St Mary Street, St Edmund Street 
and Lower St Edmund Street to Commercial Road. 
 
The diversion route from the west through Lower St Alban Street and St Thomas Street will mean that 
the Prohibition of Driving Order in Lower St Alban Street which starts at its junction with St Nicholas 
Street will be revoked temporarily between these hours. In addition, parking spaces will not be available 
on Custom House Quay outside the ‘Rendezvous’. 

 
If you would like further information about the event please contact: 
Event Organiser:  Mr Keith Treggiden        Tel:  01305 761343                                                     April 2017 
 
Mike Harries, Director for Environment and the Economy, Dorset County Council, County Hall, Dorchester, Dorset 
DT1 1XJ 
 
Any Person who uses or permits the use of Custom House Quay, Weymouth in contravention of the 
notice will be liable on summary conviction to a fine not exceeding £1,000. 
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